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Communication dated 13 November 2015
received from the Permanent Mission of the
Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan concerning its

commitment to the Joint Statement on
Strengthening Nuclear Security Implementation

1. The Director General has received a communication dated 13 November 2015 from the
Permanent Mission of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan concerning its commitment to the Joint
Statement on Strengthening Nuclear Security Implementation, as contained in INFCIRC/869, aiming
for an effective and sustainable nuclear security regime.

2. As requested, the communication is herewith circulated for the information of all Member
States.



STANDIGE VERTRETUNG DES HASCHEMITISCHEN
KONIGREICHS JORDANIEN BEI DEN VEREINTEN
NATIONEN UND BEI DEN ANDEREN
INTERNATIONALEN ORGANISATIONEN

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE HASHEMITE
KINGDOM OF JORDAN TO THE UNITED
NATIONS AND OTHER
INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS

Ref. No.: }

NOTE VERBALE

The Permanent Mission of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan to the United
Nations and other International Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the
Director General of the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) and has the
honour to communicate the following on the Jordanian Government's nuclear security
commitments:

Recognizing that the responsibility for nuclear security rests with the States, the
Government of Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan wishes to make known its commitment
to the Joint Statement on Strengthening Nuclear Security Implementation, as contained
in INFCIRC/869, aiming for an effective and sustainable nuclear security regime.

The Government of Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan requests that the Director General of
the International Atomic Energy Agency circulate the text of this letter to all Member
States for their information.

The Permanent Mission of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan to the United
Nations and other International Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Director General of the International Atomic Energy Agency the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Vienna, November 13", 2015
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